Shelter

Sean Duffy Prospect Vale Primary School Prospect Vale Heald Green Cheadle Cheshire SK8 3RJ

23 January 2017

Dear Sean Duffy

A massive thanks for your gift of £463.25.

This Winter, 124,000 children will be left without a stable place to call home.

It's a problem that affects pupils and families across Britain.

Houses aren't just bricks and mortar – they're the roots from which we flourish. A home is where children learn, where they live and where they grow. But it's hard to do this when you're constantly unsure whether the next house is actually going to be a home – and not just a damp and mouldy stop-over.

Thanks to your school's support, we can tackle this growing problem.

So once again, thank you for your generous efforts.

I hope the new year is going well and I wish you all the best for 2017!

Galan Campos

Shelter Education Team

PS If you have any questions then please do drop us an email at schools@shelter.org.uk



Shelter, the National Campaign

Registered address: 88 Old Street, London EC1V 9HU Registered in England and Wales Company number 1038133 Registered VAT number 626 5556 24 Registered charity in England and Wales (263710) and in Scotland (SC002327)